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Previous celebrations for significant anniversaries have been 





The 75th celebration program began with a luncheon followed by a 







About that same time a meeting featured eight members of the Club 

singing excerpts from Aida.  Two of the singers were charter members 

of the Club - second and third from the left, Mrs. George Dean and Mrs 



Early on (in 1912) the Club began 

evening meetings with faculty men as 

guests.  Evening meetings included 









Meetings were often quite formal, with wonderful centerpieces and 

decorations.   

 



While meeting in the Recreation Center in 



The Club’s silver is now 

displayed in the 

memento room in the 

Alumni Center.   



Membership: Has varied considerably, from 81 in 1911 through a high of 578 in 1947-48 to 

more recent memberships of fewer than 200.  In the 1940s , 1950s and into the 1960s the 









The wives of the Kansas State University presidents have 

played important roles in the history of the Social Club.  

Margaret Waters, First Lady 1909-17, founded the Club and 

served on the executive committee.  She was followed by this 

pretty lady Effie Lane 







Mildred Leona Farrell 1925-43 





Helen Eisenhower 





Honorary President 

and First Lady  

Shirley Acker 1975-86 



Shirley Acker was followed by Ruth Ann Wefald who 

was honorary President and K





 










